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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
RIVERSIDE DRIVE VISTA- PHASE 1 STAGE 2 

SOLIDARITY TOWERS TO LAUZON ROAD 
 

ATTENTION:  Area Residents 
Area Merchants 
Transit Windsor 

Windsor Police 
Windsor Fire Service 

 
 
 

In anticipation of Riverside Drive Vista Phase 1, Stage 2 (Solidarity Towers to Lauzon Road) 
roadway improvements, construction will continue on all necessary utility relocations. 

 

A. South Side Union Gas Works 
 

The work on the south side of Riverside Drive began on Monday October 2ih, 2014. Union Gas 
completed this portion of the work by December 31st, 2014. 

 
Enwin will commence with hydro relocation work in early 2017, from Frank Avenue to Lauzon 
Road. 

 

B. North Side Works 
 

Enwin is currently relocating the existing hydro poles on the north side of Riverside Drive from 
Solidarity Towers to Dieppe Street and from Dieppe Street to Lauzon Road. This work began in 
September 2016. 

 
Enwin anticipates the completion of the work east of Dieppe by December 31st, 2016. The work 
west of Dieppe is expected to begin January 2nd, 2017 with completion anticipated by March 
31 5   2017. 

 

C. Additional Utility Relocations 
 

Following the work by Enwin Utilities, Bell, and Cogeco, Union Gas will relocate their existing 
utility infrastructure from Solidarity Towers to Lauzon Road. 

 
As the Union Gas relocation works require temporary shut-off of the gas services, it will be 
necessary for Union Gas to contact each homeowner prior to completing this work. As this 
work may be completed during the winter months, some area residents may be out of town 
while this work is being completed. In order to ensure that the work can be completed in a 
timely manner, we request that those residents that will be out of town during the winter 
months advise the city when they will be out of town, and to provide an alternative contact 
person who can authorize access to the home to complete this work. 

Thursday, November 10, 2016 



Please forward the following information to: 
Ms. Anna Godo, P.Eng., agodo@citywindsor.ca 

 
i) Municipal Address 
ii) Contact Name 
iii) Contact Phone Number 
iv) Period of Time Out of Town 
v) Alternative Contact Person 
vi) Alternative Contact Person Phone Number 

 
If you would like to receive email notifications of construction notices, please email Ms. Anna 
Godo at the above email address with the subject line: Riverside Drive  Vista  E-mail 
Notification. 

 
The construction of the Riverside Drive Vista Phase 1, Stage 2 (Solidarity Towers to Lauzon 
Road) will commence following the advanced utility work discussed above. Further 
construction notices will be provided prior to commencement of each additional utility relocation 
start-up, and a public information center will be conducted prior to road reconstruction. 

 
Should you have any concerns during construction, please contact the following: 

 

City of Windsor 
 

Ms. Anna Godo, P.Eng. 
Phone: (519) 255-6100 ext. 6508 

RC Spencer Associates Inc. 
 

Mr. David M. Archer, P.Eng. 
Phone: (519) 946-1122 ext. 1130 

mailto:agodo@citywindsor.ca

